JUN 13 1983

MEMORARDUM FOR: Edward L. Jordan, Director, Division of Dmergency Preparedsess
and wmmi m' IE

FROM: Thomas T, hrﬂl. Director, Division of Engineering and Techaical
Progrems, R
SUBJSECT: POTENTIALLY GENERIC I1SSUE - NINE MILE POINT UNIT 2

The attached Construction Daficiency Report fnterim response describes
unqual i f1ed pipe supports for the cumirel red drive housing fnternals suppiied
by Geners)l Electric. Discussions with the 1icensae's staff fndi.ate that this
may have occurred at other Tacilities wherein these clamps were factory instailed.
¥e recommend that this condition be reviewed for gensric Twplications.

Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Progracs
Attachment: As stated
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NIACARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION
NINE MILE POINT - UNIT 2
DOCKET NO. 50-410

Interim Report for & Problem

Concerning Control Rod Orive
System Clamps

Description of the Problem

Control rod drive system piping clamps were included with the reactor vessel
internals supplied by General Electric Company. The clamps restrain General
Electric-supplied piping in the area of the control rod drive housin?.

Reactor Controls Incorporated utilized these supports as ASME-qualified pipe
supports in the control rod drive piping analysis. Subsequently, General
Electric informed Stone & Webster Engineering Corporation that these clamps
are not ASME qualified and were inten.ed for use only as shipping clamps, The
matter 1s stil) under investigation, and a final report will be submitted by
August 29, 1983,



